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Dear Stephanie, 

 

This is to acknowledge receipt of CUPE 3903’s response to the University’s June 9 invitation 

for CUPE 3903, Units 1, 2, and 3 to provide proposed dates for an initial meeting to start 

collective bargaining.  Having received your response late in the day on June 16, we can 

confirm that representatives of the University’s bargaining team will be available to meet on 

the morning of June 29 commencing at 10:00AM.   

 

The University is committed to successfully negotiating renewal collective agreements with 

CUPE 3903 Units 1, 2, and 3. As noted in my email to you, the University has received CUPE 

3903’s document production request and we 


